
 
  

 
 

 
Help us Build for the Future at the Gala! 

 
October 20, 2014 
 
Re: 5th Annual Benefit Gala – Tickets On-Sale and Donations Needed 
 
 
Dear Saint Mark Ohana, 

 
I hope that you all had an enjoyable fall intersession.   
 
Now that the break is over, it is time to get busy and put the 
final touches on our 5th Annual Benefit Gala entitled Kūlia I 
Ka Lani –"Strive for the Heavens".  It is scheduled to begin at 
5:30pm on Saturday, November 8, 2014 at The Pacific Club.   
 
The teachers are finalizing their class projects and are 
collecting items for the class baskets.  The projects and 

baskets should generate some genuine excitement at the silent auction.     
 
Tickets remain available for those who would like to attend the gala, and donations 
are still happily being accepted for the silent auction.   
 
The last day to purchase tickets or submit donations is 
Thursday, October 30.  (Please note that ticket sales will end 
sooner if our quota is reached, so it is advisable that you not 
wait until the last minute to make your purchase.)   
 
A huge Mahalo goes to all who have generously given so much 
in support of this important event.  The monies raised will be 
used to support our capital campaign to build an early 
education facility at Saint Mark and to our financial aid 
program. 
 
Please contact the school office at 247-5589 if you have any questions, want to 
purchase tickets, or make a donation.  
 
With continued appreciation, 
 

R. David Gaudi Jr. 

 
R. David Gaudi Jr. 
Head of School  

 
 
 
 

Preliminary Drawing of the Future Early Educational Facility  
 

 

  

    


